
October 2, 2015 

Mr. John Livey 
Deputy City Manager 
Toronto City Hall 
24th fl. E., 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto ON M5H 2N2 

and to: 

Ms. Carol Kaustinen 
Committee Secretariat 
Community Development and Recreation Committee 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Mr. Livey and Ms. Kaustinen: 

RE: ACCESS TO POLICE SERVICES FOR UNDOCUMENTED 
TORONTONIANS 

At its meeting on September 17, 2015, the Toronto Police Services Board (the “Board”) 
considered a report with regard to the review of Toronto Police Service: Service 
Governance Pertaining to the Access to Police Services for Undocumented 
Torontonians.”  The report was submitted by the Chief of Police in response to the City 
Council Motion CD4.2.   

The Board received the Chief’s report and approved the following Motions: 

1. THAT the foregoing report be withdrawn and referred back to the
Chief of Police so that he may consult with the Deputy City Manager
and report to the Board in the future, as may be required; and

2. THAT the Board correspond with the Community Development and
Recreation Committee to advise it of this motion.

CD8.4a
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I have attached a copy of an extract from the Minutes with respect to this matter for your 
information. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Andy Pringle 
Chair 
 
attach:  TPSB Minute No. P234/15 


